HCR 3010
Dear Senators,

| support this timely and well thought out resolution and request you give HCR 3010 a Do Pass. It is wisely worded and
in light of the confusion we find ourselves in the midst of, we need to offset the undermining of rights of biological
females and clarify the definition of a woman. | urge you to pass Resolution HCR 3010 in order to protect biological
girls/women and to support the values of ND.

| stand for myself, my daughters, and my entire community in protecting the privacy and safety of all of us biological
females in ND. Sadly, there are many studies which highlight high incidences of sexual abuse that occur when women
arent protected and share public settings like bathrooms, locker rooms and other facilities.

For females who find themselves in potentially vulnerable situations, this resolution will provide safety while providing
clarification for state guidelines and offering a rubric for our institutions on a statewide level. It is unbelievably sad to me
that such a resolution is needed, but in light of the times, it truly is needed!! Thank you to those with the foresight to
sponsor this wise resolution. Please vote a Do Pass on HCR 3010.

Sincerely,
Jacqui Skadberg
District 26



